
PUBLIC NOTICE 

MARSHALL TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS: 

Notice is given that the Marshall Township Election Commission will meet at 9:30 
a.m. on Monday, April 15, 2024, at the Marshall Township Hall, 13551 Myron Avery 
Drive, Marshall, MI 49068, to conduct required business related to the May 7, 
2024, Special School Election and such other business as may be properly 
considered.  

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the 
undersigned for accommodation by Wednesday, April 10, 2024, 12 Noon. 

Jeffrey S. Albaugh, Clerk   

13551 Myron Avery Drive 

Marshall, MI 49068 

269-781-7976 

Jeff@marshalltownship.org 


